
YOU’RE INVITED TO A VERY IMPORTANT INFORMATION SESSION ABOUT
HUNGER NO MORE!

Thank you for your expression of interest regarding Hunger NO MORE!, honouring the Body, Mind, 
& Soul of individuals in York Region set to launch this fall. Hunger NO MORE! is a volunteer driven 
voice urging support and awareness to diminish and eliminate hunger by advocating, facili tating 
and feeding. We are excited to announce our dynamic inaugural community feast special event 
rescheduled for Sunday, October 8, 2017.

To learn more about your direct involvement, you are invited to attend an information 
session to be held on:

Date:	 Wednesday, September 13, 2017
Time:	 2:00 pm – 3:00 pm 
Place:	 The Royalton Hospitality, 8201 Weston Rd, Vaughan

This is an open invitation to attend and learn more about how your agency can work with Hunger NO 
MORE! to directly impact your outreach into the community.  We are counting on your pivotal support 
necessary to help our not-for-profit organization bring joy and dignity to our community. 

The information session is to provide you with further details including: 

• Hunger NO MORE! – our mission and how your agency can get involved
• Support from Hunger NO MORE!  for your agency 
• How to work with Hunger NO MORE! and the tools needed for client par ticipation 

The session will be presented by the volunteer Board of Directors and committee members from Hunger 
NO MORE!.  It will be an informal presentation and you will have opportunities to ask questions.  Light 
refreshments will be provided.

Please RSVP:  
Sandra Yeung Racco
Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca 

We look forward to hearing from you and seeing you soon.

Sincerely, 

Sandra Yeung Racco

hungernomore.ca


